
Year 9 - W/C 31/3/25

This Week

This was our last week 
before the Easter holidays 

begin. Friday will be a 
normal school day. 

ALL students will return on 
Tuesday 22nd April.

Last Week

Students were completing 
signing up to the 

Bromcom student app. 
Please check your child 

has this. If not, inform Mrs 
Fletcher. The parent app 

(My Child at School) is 
also available for all 

parents/carers to 
download and sign up to.

Next Week
 

During this first week 
back, all students will be 

reminded of our Core 
values in readiness for the 

summer term.
Please check our 

expectations policy on the 
website for these and 
other key information 

around summer uniform.

Mrs C Fletcher - Head of Year
cfletcher@newsomeacademy.co.uk

Mr S Mitchell – SLT Link
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